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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 2:20 PM
To: Tom Kilian
Subject: RE: WAULECO, Soil Samples - Technical Memorandum – Work Plan Addendum No. 2
Attachments: 0237000006_20190531_30_SIWP_NTP.pdf

Hi Tom,  
 
I received your voicemail, thank you for calling. The department has issued concurrence with Work Plan addendum No. 2. 
The soil borings have not taken place. Please see the attached email as it serves as Wauleco/TRC’s notice to proceed. 
Public involvement is always welcome, please feel free to contact me with questions regarding this determination. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 
Office: 715-839-3750 
MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Tom Kilian <tkilian@kilianimc.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 12:58 PM 
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: WAULECO, Soil Samples - Technical Memorandum – Work Plan Addendum No. 2 
 
Good Afternoon Matt, 
 
I left a voicemail this morning. Would you please let me know if the department has approved the 
proposed soil testing plan from WAULECO/TRC related to aerial deposition? If so, have the borings 
proposed in the Work Plan Addendum No. 2 already occurred?  
 
As mentioned some time ago, I and others feel it would be positive to allow for public involvement and 
participation in the process.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Tom  


